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Kirsty Shelton RECEIVED
Planner IIT

Napa Conservation, Development & Planning Department OCT 1 7 2007

1195 Third Street Suite 210 NAPA.CO. CONSERVATION
Napa, CA 94559 ) DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEpT

Dear Ms. Shelton:

I received some information from Bob Pecota regarding his project and use permit application for
Calistoga Artisan Village, which is just across Bennett Lane from our property.

His new vineyard planting is doing extremely well and the improvements to the property are very
positive. We support the project, particularly because of the multi-agricultural processing aspect. Napa

County should encourage more agriculture and not just wine grapes. We urge a timely approval by the
Planning Commission.

Sincerely,

Warren Klima
Old Faithful Geyser of California
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